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September 8, 2021
Ms. Christina Carusone
Xcel Energy
Project Coordinator, Outdoor Lighting
1123 West 3rd Avenue Denver, CO 80223
Dear Christina:
This letter serves to confirm the intention of the Town and request that you proceed with the

Outdoor Street Lighting improvements program provided by Xcel Energy for the following subdivisions
in Johnstown at the prices quoted below.

94,829.68

16,065.25

16,065.25

34,693.98

Total Sum for Fixtures we offeras LED $ 161,654.16

The Town is excited to begin this project, as it benefits both our community and our environment. If you
require additional information or communication with the Town regarding this project, please utilize
Danielle Gardner, Executive Assistant who can facilitate any information you may need.

Regards,

Matﬁ%
Town Manager

Cc: Danielle Gardner, Executive Assistant
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